
Chamber Choir

Christmas Caroling

Reservation

Looking for a treat this holiday season? Do you love Christmas Carols?

Book Berlin’s Chamber Choir & select instrumentalists to come and carol at

your house this holiday season!

FRIDAY DECEMBER 9, 2022

BETWEEN 5-8PM

Suggested donation of $5 is greatly appreciated!

Name: __________________________________________

Address: _________________________________________

_________________________________________

Phone Number: (    )________________

Email Address: ____________________________________

Donation Amount: $_______ (make checks payable to

Berlin Central.  Please write “Chorus” in the “For” section)

Please send all reservation forms & payment to Leslie Eliashuk

at Berlin High School (PO Box 259, Berlin, NY 12022)

All Reservations must be completed by November 28, 2022

Thank you for supporting the arts at Berlin!

Happy Holidays!


